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PotashCorp, Union Tank Car and Uralchem Join TSI 
Cite Value to their Businesses 

WASHINGTON, DC, May 16, 2011 – The Sulphur Institute recently welcomed three 
more members to its organization.  Catherine Randazzo, TSI president and CEO, 
remarked, “The addition of these companies further demonstrates how TSI serves the 
entire sulphur industry.  Here, we have a consumer, a rail car manufacturer, and a 
major international fertilizer company based in Russia, all recognizing the value TSI 
provides its members.” 
 
“These companies have already dedicated personnel to participate on TSI’s program 
working groups.  By getting involved, these representatives will help identify priorities for 
the industry and address them, whether relating to transportation, the environment, 
health, safety or agriculture,” stated Mark Whittemore, executive vice president, ICEC, a 
division of Oxbow Carbon, and TSI chair.  “We look forward to welcoming additional 
members to this valuable global organization as we speak for all involved in the 
business of sulphur,” he added. 
 
Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, 
selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.  For more 
information about TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry as well 
as, Sulphur—an advantaged element™, TSI’s most recent educational program, 
contact Don Messick, The Sulphur Institute, 1140 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 612, 
Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9586; E-mail: 
DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org; Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org  
 

-END- 

Important Style Notes to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of The 
Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


